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The Year 5 & 6 class at Excalibur Primary School participated in a 
football tournament today, aimed at introducing them to the sport's 
fundamentals and promoting teamwork. With help from 
experienced staff, the children eagerly embraced ball handling, 
passing, and shooting techniques. With competition, the young 
athletes showcased their skills in friendly matches. This successful 
session marks an important step in encouraging physical activity 
and nurturing the students' holistic development. 
 
Year 6 pupil, Isaac, commented on how good the session was: “It 
was simply amazing – I scored my first ever goal and thoroughly 
enjoyed it.” 
  
Tournament referee, Mr Hancock, said that he was really impressed 
with the teamwork and sportsmanship shown throughout the event 
The other year groups are due to take part later in the week. 
 


